
Testimony of a Public Hearing of the Town of Union Planning Board held relative to a 
Special Permit application submitted by the Town of Union for a Special Use Permit for 
Development in the Floodplain in the Fairmont Park Subdivision via Zoom Video 
Conference, held July 14, 2020, at 8:51 p.m. 

 
 
PRESENT: 
Members present: L. Miller 

L. Cicciarelli 
S. McLain 
T. Crowley 
S. Forster 
M. Jaros 
D. Kudgus 
S. Yalamanchili (Alternate) 

 
Others present: Marina Lane 

Sarah Zubalsky-Peer 
 
 
MS. MILLER We will open the Public Hearing for a Special Permit for Development 

in the Floodplain in the Fairmont Park Subdivision, and I will read the 
public hearing notice.   

 
The Town of Union Planning Board will conduct a public hearing relative to an application 
submitted by the Town of Union for a Special Permit for floodplain development associated 
with Water Infrastructure Improvements in the Fairmont Park Subdivision, Town of Union.  
The proposed project will bring the current public water distribution system up to current 
Health Department standards. 
 
The application is available for review in the Planning Department.  Persons wishing to 
participate in the hearing may do so via Zoom or telephone, or communications in writing 
regarding said application may be filed with the Planning Board prior to said hearing.  
Individuals with special needs requiring accommodations may contact the Planning 
Department at 607-786-2926 at least 24 hours prior to the scheduled public hearing.  Sara 
Zubalsky-Peer, Planning Director. 
 
 
MS. MILLER Does anyone wished to speak?  Since nobody wishes to speak, we 

will close the public hearing. 
 
Public Hearing concluded:  8:51 p.m.  
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I, CAROL M. KRAWCZYK, do hereby certify that the foregoing transcript of a Public 
Hearing of the Town of Union Planning Board is a true, accurate, and complete transcript 
of my stenographic notes/tape taken at the above time and place.  
 
 
_______________________________________  
 

CAROL M. KRAWCZYK  


